
2806

Subject:

Bob Giardini [bgmedia@verizon.net]
Tuesday, February 09, 2010 9:36 AM
EP, RegComments
Save our water quality in NE PA

lz rSn^ \ /7 [

FEB192010

Dear Environmental Quality Board:

Please seriously reconsider the permanent consequences of all your decision regarding the wasterwater
treatment requirements for frac water.

Please do not weeken the 500mg/tds and 250 mg/1 for sulfates and chlorides.

Please place these regulation now. These are seriously needed regulations.

Please add all contaminants involved with the gas industry. These include bromides, magnesiu, radium,
benzene, arsenic.

Please require the wastewater be tracked from drilling site to the treatment plants.

Thank You,

Bob Giardini
2438 Poplar St.
Philadelphia, PA 19130


